
The COVID-19 vaccines have been thoroughly tested and 
received emergency authorization by the FDA. Talk with your 
provider to see if the COVID-19 vaccine is right for you.

Be a Good 
Relative

Virgil (Pawnee), vaccinated December 2020

After receiving your COVID-19 vaccine, it is important to continue 
following local public health recommendations, which include:

wearing a mask watching your 
distance (6ft apart) washing your hands

Urban Indian Health Institute


